
 

 

We all celebrated the success stories from our Department Program winners from Na�onal 
Conven�on in Phoenix and are very proud of the winners. 

Now is the �me to set our goals in the Mentoring for Leadership Program for the 2023-2024 
Auxiliary year.  Each and every member has the ability to carry the mentoring torch.   But you 
need a few of these tools to help you become successful this year:   

 Pa�ence 

          Understanding 

            Kindness 

 Knowledge of your Auxiliary 

 Knowledge of our Bylaws 

 Auxiliary Tradi�ons 

Each Auxiliary Member can and should, Mentor other Auxiliary Members!   Let us work together 
in making a difference in each other’s lives through Mentoring this year.    That being said, let’s 
make this a year to remember for our President Sherrie! 

GOD BLESS AND HAVE A GREAT YEAR AS WE “’BEE THE CHANGE “, while “BANDING TOGETHER 
FOR VETERANS.” 

Linda Moran Mentoring for Leadership Chr.  2023-2024 

Loopylin1950@gmail.com     920-337-9922 (H)  920-639-9987 (C) 
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